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MEMO

To: Rhode Island Continuum of Care & Interested Parties
From: Laura Archambault

Date: September 24, 2015

Subject: HUD Continuum of Care NOFA has been posted

This is to inform all parties that serve the homeless and/or provide affordable housing that
the Notice of Funding Availability for the Continuum of Care funds has been posted at

s/documents/FY-2015-CoC-Program-NOFA.pdf

If you are a current sub-recipient, your renewal application is to be completed in esnaps by
October 19, 2015. You are encouraged to read the materials posted on the HRC website
ptior to submitting the renewal.

If you are interested in submitting a new grant application please read the information on the
HRC website related to new projects. A Letter of Intent 1s due to Laura Archambault,

larchambault@rthodeislandhousing.otg or hatd copy to Laura Archambault, Rhode Island
Housing, 44 Washington St. Providence, RI 02903 by September 28, 2015.

If you have any questions, feel free to call me at 401-457-1261 or email me at
larchambault@rhodeislandhousing.org

44 Washington Streer, Providence, RI02903-17



